Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (ClI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 10:39 AM

To: Urhammer, Shannon (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Vang, Mai (Cl-StPaul)

Subject: RE: Regarding 278 or 281 Birmingham
Thank you!

From: Urhammer, Shannon (CI-StPaul) <shannon.urhammer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 9:40 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Subject: Regarding 278 or 281 Birmingham

Marcia,

| have sorted out the confusion. Fire crews were dispatched to 277/278 Birmingham, but as you can see from the
picture below, the fire was at 281 Birmingham. The address was changed on the front page of the incident report based
on the fire investigator’s update of the incident address. The district chief had already entered the occupant’s address in
the people section and unfortunately that was not updated at the same time as the front page. | will go in and update
the occupant’s address and re-send that report to you.

Please let me know if you have any further questions. (the best way to get ahold of me is via e-mail)

Thanks! Shannon






